
Interoffice Memorandum 

October 30, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Raymond E. Hanson, P. E., Director 
Utilities Department 

SUBJECT: BCC AGENDA ITEM - Work Session 
November 14, 2017 BCC Meeting 
Water Conservation Update 
Contact Person: Jacqueline W. Torbert, 

Manager, Utilities Water Division 
407-254-9850 

The St. Johns River Water Management District and the South Florida Water 
Management District have declared the traditional groundwater resource, the 
Floridan Aquifer, alone cannot meet the future water demands of this region. 
Water conservation and other alternative sources have been identified as critical 
strategies to help meet the current and future water supply needs. 

The Utilities Water Division will provide an update to the Board on the strategies 
and various water efficiency programs in progress, as well as those planned in 
the future. ' 

This work session is for informational purposes, and no action is being 
requested. 


